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Price, Wayne 

From: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2004 2:51 PM 
To: Gum, Tim 
Subject: policy infraction 

Dear Mr. Gum: 

I was in your area and I accidentally violated one of your "Don't get off my Paved Road Policy". I apologize, I guess I got 
lost, but this is what I found including dead birds. 

It appears to be on BLM land, you might want to let them handled it. It is north of Loco Hills on the Haggerman cutoff road 
north end on the east side of the road. 
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Sincerely: 

Wayne Price 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 
505-476-3487 
fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: WPRICE@state.nm.us 
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